
Summary of the April 2017 Meeting of the Board of Trustees 

It's hard to imagine that the time has come to write our April Board meeting 

summary. Your Board of Trustees has had a busy and productive year this year. 

More about that at our Annual Meeting at 6:00 p.m. on May 21. 

 

At our April Board meeting, we enjoyed inviting several guests to present reports 

and updates. Steve Reed represented the Investment Committee and briefed us 

on the changes that committee is proposing to how UUCR invests our money. 

Many years ago, our investments were handled by our Investment Committee. 

Then, the UUA offered a similar service and we moved to their program. Recently, 

we have moved back to having our own group, the Investment Committee, 

manage our own finances. Please read Quest further for more details. We also 

welcomed our Canvass Co-chairs, Nancy Blum and Bill Hurlbut, to update us on 

the status of the Canvass. Again, please find more information about the Canvass 

in any of the wide variety of ways Bill and Nancy have been sharing with us. We 

ended our meeting with a very rich discussion about Membership at UUCR 

including the Membership Roll Review Policy and the Membership Policy, which 

are both being revised this spring. 

http://www.uucr.org/resources/quest-newsletter

